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Don’t miss this! We are so excited to boogie down with Boogie G and the Titanics on 

February 22 in the upstairs dining room! The cost is $10 at the door. Bring your friends, 

open to the public! $10 guarantees general admission only. If you would like to reserve a 

table, call Mandy at 859-588-3621. 
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B o a r d  M e e t i n g  h e l d   

J a n u a r y  1 3 t h  

CYNTHIANA COUNTRY CLUB 

BOARD MEETING 

MONDAY, JANAURY 13, 2020 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Mike Aldridge, Ray Sparks, Shain Stephens, Kelly Kendall & Carl Nunnelley 

MEMBERS NOT PRESENT: Ray Huellemeier & Gary Varner 

Guest: Charlie Biancke 

 

STAFF PRESENT: Jim Fuller, Grant Howard , and Amanda Aldridge 

 

FINANCIAL: David McIlvain 

 

Mike Aldridge, President, called the meeting to order. 

 

SECRETARY REPORT 

 Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as read. Ray Sparks made a motion to accept , 

Shain Stephens seconded and motion carried. 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

 Finances look good right now, to date all bills are paid 

 110 members have paid dues which are more at this point than in 2019. 

 Lucas Equine is considering a coporate membership for 2020 

 Budget Review: Difference from last year was to costs from finishing in the black 

 Discussed needs for 2020 to present to stockholders 

 

STAFF REPORT: 

 Jimmy Fuller stated that we are going to have more PAR 3 tournaments on Fridays in 2020. 

 Round up prices from pennies to even money (example if the cost is 5.04, round to 5.05 for easier ac-

counting purposes.  

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 Reaching out to Jason Crisp, HCHS Golf Coach, for assistance in reaching youth for golf team and 

memberships. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 Kelly Kendall asked the board permission to have a beginner ladies league on Sunday evenings. One 

week would play 4 holes and next 5 holes. Cost would be $4 to cart on those evenings. Will advertise 

and call prospective players and utilize Hank Whalen to help with instruction.  

 Membership Cards: Ideas were discussed to better capture players and guests at golf and pool. No de-

cision was reached.  
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S t o c k h o l d e r s  M e e t i n g  h e l d  

 J a n u a r y  1 5 t h  

       The Annual Stockholders Meeting was held on 1/15/2020 at 7 PM.  

President Mike Aldridge called the meeting to order. The minutes from last years  

stockholders meeting were read and approved by Shain Stephens and Bob Seefeldt.  

The Board Members present at the meeting were Mike Aldridge, Ray Sparks, Ray  

Huellemeier, & Shain Stephens.  Members present including board members, 12. 

The Financial Report was give by David McIlvain & Ray Sparks. Information included the following: 

  on a scale on 1-10 we had a 7.5 year 

 186 members 2019 vs. 190 2018 

 27 members that didn’t return but picked up 24 members in 2019 

 Money -  2019 we lost $3600 for the year, 2018 we earned $8800 

 Reasons that accounted for the loss of 2019 was the loss on the 3M Membership 

 12/31/19 – we had $37,0000 in bank, this is due to members paying their dues early. This isn’t extra money, but it helps 

us out. 

 November wasn’t good for people playing golf 

 December was probably one of the best months we have had . 

 JoJo Gunn, 12/31 was a huge financial success 

 Food and Alcohol were down slightly, but golf was up $8,000 

 Rental Events were down however, the contract has now been adjusted to accommodate smaller parties for less periods 

of time.  

 Grounds & water was $7,000 down 

 Pool income was down, lessons, guest fees, etc. but pool expenses down.  

 lifeguard payroll down 

 grounds, pro shop payroll up 

 golf merchandise purchases were up 

 saved $3800 on our credit card fees management system 

 Summary – Golf play is down in America 35% in the last 10 years. 1200 courses have closed in the last ten years…… 

so we are doing pretty good. 

 Loan , City Bank, 2/18/12 is the date of our loan $333,309 original loan, down to $203,000 down on the principle. For 

years we just paid on the interest . So we have paid 90K down on the principle.  

 

CLUB MANAGER REPORT  - Jim Fuller – Nothing to report  

OLD BUSINESS 

 Board Members Terms Expired – Gary Varner & Carl Nunnelley 

 We thank Gary for serving. Carl wishes to stay on .  

 Charlie Biancke was nominated to fill the spot by Amanda Aldridge, seconded by (Bob Seefeldt and Shain Stephens)  

No nominations were given from the floor. Robbie Cox and Ray Sparks motioned that nominations be closed.  

NEW BUSINESS  
 Mike Aldridge, President 

 Ray Sparks, Vice President 

 Charlie Biancke, Ray Huellemeier , Carl Nunnelley - Grounds 

 Mike Aldridge, Kelly Kendall, Ray Sparks and Shain Stephens – Pool and Pro Shop 

 Jim Fuller - Club Manager 

 Amanda Aldridge -  Assistant Club Manager & Event Management 

 Grant Howard - Grounds Superintendent  

 Mike Lenox - Assistant Grounds Superintendent 

 Meeting Adjourned ( Shain Stephens & Ray Sparks)  
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SIGN UP IN THE PRO-SHOP, 

YOU MUST INDICATE WHAT 

TYPE OF SANDWICH YOU 

WANT, OTHERWISE TURKEY 

IT IS ! 
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G e o r g e  M o l t o n  B a n d  t o  P l a y  a t  C C C  

f o r  t h e  F i r s t  t i m e !   

After the Luck O’ the Irish Scramble, come upstairs to hear country star, George 
Molton and his band ! George is married to Cynthiana native Nicole Tackett 
(daughter of Danny & Freda Tackett) . He is a country singer/songwriter.   George 
was born and raised in Olive Hill, Ky. He has opened for many country artists such 
as Merle Haggard, Montgomery Gentry, Exile, Blake Shelton, Sammy Kershaw and 
more.  
General admission tickets will be on sale at the door for $10 per person. If you wish 
to reserve a table call or text Mandy at 859-588-3621.   
Please try to attend these events so we may offer more of them in the future!  
 

From 8pm- 12 am , Saturday March 14! 
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The first LGA Meeting for the year will be on March 23 at 6 PM in the 

lounge!! Mark your calendars……………. 



P a g e  7  V o l u m e  3 ,  I s s u e  2   

 February 1 

 March 7 

 

ALL MEETINGS 

WILL BE HELD AT 

9AM IN THE 

DOWNSTAIRS 

LOUNGE. 
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Please drive carts 90 degrees on fairways while they are dormant. 
Cross valleys on cart paths when course is unusually wet. 
Caution must be taken in the right rough on #1 as the road construction 
has made it a swampy area. 

 
Work to be Done Around Tee Box Four 
Charlie Biancke, one of three board members working with the 
grounds crew, plans to do some trimming around the tee box on num-
ber four. He did some work around six tee box last year and wants to 
make sure that club members are on board with the improvements. 
If you have some input that you would like to share before the work 
is done please stop in the pro shop and let Jim Fuller know so he can 
pass the word along to Charlie. Charlie is trying to trim so the signs 
are visible and do it while the ground is softer so the stones are easier 
to move. This work will be done in a couple of weeks so please let Jim 
and/or Charlie know any suggestions. 
 



C O N T A C T  I N F O  

Mike Aldridge     234-6322 

Ray Sparks 588-0588 

Jim Fuller 588-7638 

Grant Howard 588-2519 

Mike Lenox 588-0413 

Mandy L. Aldridge 588-3621 

Hank Whalen 588-9161 

Mike Aldridge,  

Board President 

Pro Shop/Pool 

Ray Sparks,  

Board Vice President 

Pro Shop/Pool 

Kelly Kendall 

Board Secretary  

Pro Shop/Pool 

Shain Stephens 

Board Member  

Pro Shop/Pool 

Charlie Biancke 

Board Member  

Grounds 

Ray Huellemeier,  

Board Member 

Grounds 

Carl Nunnelley 

Board Member 

Grounds 

Jim Fuller 

Club Manager 

 

Amanda Aldridge 

Assistant Club Manager 

Event Planner 

Grant Howard 

Grounds Superintendent 

 

Mike Lenox,  

Assistant 

Grounds Superintendent 

Hank Whalen 

Golf Lesson, Major 

Tournament Lead 


